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From : Barry Wells [mailto:barnTwellsT@
Sent: Sunday, November27,2071 09:08 AM

To: Lysynski, Heather
Cc: Polhill, Bud; Armstrong, Bill; Swan, Joe; Orser, Stephen; Baechler, Joni; Branscombe, Nancy; Brown,

Matt; Hubert, Paul; Henderson, Dale; Van Meerbergen, Paul; Usher, Harold; Bryant, Judy; White, Sandy;

Brown, Denise; Saunders, Cathy; Fontana, Joe; Fielding, Jeff; Swan, Joseph

Subject: Added Communication for B&NE Committee: Fluoride in the public water system

Added Gommunication for the B&NE Committee, Monday, November 28,2011

Chair and Members
Built and Natural Environment Committee
The Corporation of the City of London
c/o the City Clerk's office

Re: Staff report reqard¡nq addinq fluoride to our public water svstem, Clause 2

At the very least, the Built and Natural Environment Committee and City Council
thereafter should suppoft adding a question to the 2014 munic¡pal election ballot
regard¡ng the use of fluoride in our water.

Let London voters decide if they support this now-controversial practice, noting that it
has been 44 years (as of 2011) since Londoners had an opportunity to vote on the
matter,

Sincerely,
Barry Wells
408-190 Cherryhill Circle
London, ON N6H 2M3
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